
Public notice

PUBLIC CONSULTATION MEETING CONCERNING DRAFT 
BYLAW NUMBER P.LAS-0014-5

To all interested persons in a draft bylaw concerning plans for construction 
and architectural integration (P.I.I.A.).

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given:

THAT the Council has adopted at its meeting May 3, 2010, a draft bylaw 
amending bylaw LAS-0014 concerning plans for construction and 
architectural integration for the areas of Bois-des-Caryers and rue Lapierre » 
and bearing number P.LAS-0014-5.

THAT a public consultation meeting will be held on May 27, 2010, at 7:00 p.m. 
in the City Borough Chamber located at 55 avenue Dupras, LaSalle. During 
this public meeting, the Mayor, or another member of Council, will explain 
the draft bylaw, as well as the effects of its adoption; and will hear those 
persons who wish to express themselves on the subject.

THAT the purpose of this bylaw is to create two new categories in the plans 
for construction and architectural integration (P.I.I.A.) in order to assure a 
quality of architectural management and landscaping, and a harmonious 
transition between the functions, types of dwellings, as well as their 
organization and heights.  The criteria and objectives will involve the 
architecture and exterior installations.

THAT this draft bylaw does not contain specific provisions that makes it 
subject to approval by referendum.

The draft bylaw may be consulted at the office of the Secrétaire 
d’arrondissement, located at 55 avenue Dupras, LaSalle, during business 
hours.

GIVEN AT LASALLE, on May 12, 2010.

Marc Morin
Secrétaire d’arrondissement


